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2. RESOURCE MANAGEMENT ACT SEMINAR – BOARD MEMBER’S ATTENDANCE 
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 PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
 1. The purpose of this report is to seek the Board’s approval for the attendance of Board member, 

Faimeh Burke to attend the forthcoming Resource Management Act seminar to be held in 
Christchurch on 1 June 2006. 

 
 EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 
 2. The Seminar is directed at current certificate holders and the aim of the update seminar is to 

keep the course material up to date and keep participants up to speed with changes and 
advances in practice.   

 
 FINANCIAL AND LEGAL CONSIDERATIONS 
 
 3. Total cost for Faimeh Burke’s attendance will be $198 (inclusive of GST) being the full 

registration, only.   
 
 STAFF RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
 It is recommended that the Board: 
 
 (a) Approve the attendance of Faimeh Burke to the Resource Management Act Seminar to be held 

in Christchurch on 1 June 2006. 
 
 (b) That the registration cost of $198 be met from the Community Board’s 2005/06 Conference 

budget. 
 
 


